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COME BACK TO CAMP THIS JUNE

CSL CAMPaign for our Future



Please join Alumni and Friends of Camp Seneca Lake 
for a day of camp tradition,  

the dedication of the new Seneca Village,  
and the kick-off of CSL CAMPaign for our Future.

June 6, 2009 • 1 to 10 pm
200 Camp Road • Penn Yan, New York 14527

Welcome to CSL • Reliving your camp memories
Reuniting with fellow CSL Alumni and Friends • Seneca Village dedication

Wine and cheese • Dinner and program • Havdallah • Campstock

Due to the generosity of CSL Underwriters, cost of the event is free. You will be invited during the program to make a meaningful  
gift for CSL. All funds raised for Camp Seneca Lake’s CAMPaign for our Future benefit scholarships, programs and facilities.

Please RSVP using the enclosed card no later than May 1, 2009
Must be at least 21 years old to attend

All funds raised for Camp Seneca Lake’s CAMPaign for our Future  
benefit scholarships, programs and facilities.

Friends and Alumni Reunion Committee
Harold Bobry • Ellen Schaffer Broder • Justin Goldman  

Staci Henry Henning • Renee Schuls Jacobson • Shirley Jacobson • Marc Rosenblitt  
Matt Ryen • Kate Berry Tompkins • Betsy Kwasman Wahlquist

Bruce Newman, President, Board of Directors
Leslie Berkowitz, Executive Director

John Golden, CSL Director
Tamara Cohen, Development Director


